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House Shirts

NEW HOUSE SHIRTS FOR SENIOR SCHOOL
House Shirts –Years 7-11, optional for Year 12 in 2018

In 2017 the College undertook a process of designing and creating a suite of new House Shirts for
our ever-growing House System. The House Shirts will become part of the compulsory student
uniform and will be worn at all Sport Carnivals and other relevant House Days (e.g. House Cup
Soccer) throughout the year.

As with uniform changes at the College, there will be a changeover period, and while we would
like to have the students wearing the House shirt as soon as possible, we are happy for the
changeover to occur this year. Our Swimming Carnival is next week after the camps, and the
Athletics Carnival will be held on Friday 4 May 2018.  These 2 events will be enhanced by a
growing house spirit. Thanks for your support for this new initiative as we continue to build a
positive culture of House spirit and a sense of belonging at the College.

We are pleased to advise that these House Shirts are now available at Lowes Liverpool – at
$34.99.  Please note that Lowes will be having a 20% off sale on Sat 3 February 2018.  

 THAC_A4 HouseShirts v2.pdf

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 1

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/shirts0png
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/thaca4-houseshirts-v2pdf
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/sites/default/files/THAC_A4 HouseShirts v2.pdf

	Shirts_0.png
	THAC_A4 HouseShirts v2.pdf

